
NOTICE TO BERLIN LANDOWNERS 

 Please remember that it is ILLEGAL to plow snow 

across a Town road.  It is also ILLEGAL to snow blow into 

or across the road.  The snow that is left in the road will 

freeze, causing a dangerous situation for other drivers 

and for the Town snow plows. 

 Under 19VSA §1105, you could be fined $1,000 plus 

damages and legal fees. 

      Thank you, 

      Town of Berlin 

 


